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20th December 2019
Dear Parents / Carers,

As we come to the end of another busy term, I would like to thank you all for your support. It is a special time of year to work in a primary school and I love it! It is a very busy time for everyone and am sure we will all be ready for a lovely break with our families. 

Thank you for attending all of our recent events and performances. We have very talented children in school and all of them, with staff, work so hard in the run up to the Christmas shows. Events such as these allow our children to showcase their interests and talents and help increase their confidence. I hope you enjoyed them! 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your ongoing support with recent charity appeals. In particular the ‘Shoe Box Appeal’ and ‘Cause Hampers’. We had a fabulous response and I can’t thank everyone enough for all the donations that were made. I know that every item / package will be gratefully received I’m sure. 
We are very sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Robinson in Class 10 at the end of this term. She has been a dedicated member of our staff and will be truly missed. We are also saying a temporary goodbye to Miss Westwood and Mrs Allison in Key Stage 1, who are both off to wait for the arrival of their babies. Very exciting times! In the meantime, we would like to welcome two new staff members to Easterside Academy – Mrs Lethbridge who will be working in Class 10 and Miss Castleton who will be working in Mrs Rayment’s class with our Year 1 children. We look forward to them joining the team!
Finally thank you to all the children and teachers for all their dedication and hard work this term. Enjoy the festive break and don’t forget we don’t return until Monday 6th January. 
I wish you all the joy of the festive season …… I hope Santa will be good to you all this year!

Yours sincerely,

D. Linacre
Mrs D Linacre
Principal 
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Staff and governors are committed to the safeguarding and wellbeing of all the children in their care.
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